
Greetings!  

My name is Debra Ball and it is my pleasure to be chosen as the president for our homeowner’s 

association for 2012.  Currently the Stonewood Hills Homeowners Association is made up of 5 officers 

and 4 board members and as your board our goals are to help keep our neighborhood a premier 

neighborhood and a desirable place to live.  Additionally committees are in place with a specific focus 

and are led by neighborhood volunteers this includes ‘Architectural’ - chaired by Michael Ball 

‘Beautification’ - chaired by Diana Hernandez, and ‘Welcome’ - chaired by Kaye Mills. 

2012 is shaping up to be a great year; I hope each of you will plan to attend one or all of the monthly 

meetings which are typically scheduled the 2
nd

 Thursday of each month at 7pm.  We have been meeting 

at the Stonewood Hills Coffee and Tea House. These meetings tend to be strategy sessions and address 

new and old issues and planning for impending issues such as an aging infrastructure.  

I look forward to meeting more of my neighbors and wish a great New Year for everyone 

 

New Officers 2012: 

Debra Ball – President 
Shih Shin Chou – Vice President 
Todd Patton – Treasurer 
John & Debra Baker – Secretary 
 
Board Members 2012: 

Diana Hernandez 
Anthony Goldschmidt 
Patty Smith 
Tom Fawcett 
 
 


